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New uniforms presented
THE uniforms for the Special Needs pupils have arrived! This year, thanks to
your generosity, we have been able to support not only children in the
primary school but also youngsters now at secondary school who are
reluctant to attend if they don’t have the correct uniform. These uniforms are
made in Nachingwea and presented at a special ceremony with the parents.

(See photos of the delighted pupils and parents over the page)  St
Andrew’s Stapleford Link Committee
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